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March 1, 2024 
 

 
Dear  Westbridge Parents, 
 

Congratulations to the Orange Team for winning the 32nd Foundation Day Trophy and the Over-all 
Team Color Competition for School Year 2023-2024!! Congratulations also to the other Team Colors for 
doing their best in making the celebration memorable and fun. 

 
I would like to thank the parents, the students, especially the Student Council and the teachers who 

made this yearly event a successful one. 
 
After the Foundation Day celebrations, some of our students who are part of the Varsities of our different 

ball clubs will be seeing action this week in the Iloilo PRISAA Meet.  The Elementary Football has already won 
the Iloilo PRISAA championship while the High School football varsity won 3rd place. Congratulations to our 
Football Teams! 

 
As we refocus to our academics, the following dates must be taken into consideration.  The Final 

Examinations of the Graduating classes of Grades 6 and 12 will be on March 20-22, 2024, Wednesday to Friday, 
before Holy Week.  There will be No Classes on Holy Wednesday up to Good Friday.  The 4th Quarter 
Examinations for the Undergraduates (Grades 1-5, 7-11) will be on April 3-5, 2024. 

 
As mentioned during the Foundation Day Celebrations, PAREF-Westbridge will have NO Tuition Fee 

Increase this coming School Year 2024-2025.  We would like to ask again for your help in referring new families 
to enroll their sons in PAREF-Westbridge.  Please fill up the referral slip below together with the reply slip. 

 
There will be Summer Enrichment Programs starting April 29 to May 17, 2024.  Opening of classes for 

School Year 2024-2025 is set on July 1, 2024 while the Orientation for New Parents is on June 29, 2024. 
 
Lastly, we would like you to participate in a PAREF Parents Survey regarding the services you have 

experienced from the PAREF Schools.  This is a way for us to know how the schools can improve to better 
serve its students, parents, and teachers.  Please take the time to answer the survey by clicking the link:  
https://bit.ly/PAREFSurvey2024B. 

 
Thank you very much. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

GERARD EUGENE L. LACAYA 
Executive Director 

‘--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
(Please return this reply slip to your son’s Class Adviser on or before Friday, March 8, 2024) 

 
______We read the letter to Westbridge Parents dated March 1, 2024 informing us of the NO Tuition 
  Fee increase this coming School Year 2024-2025,  the new dates for the Final Exams of the 
  Graduating Batches of Grades 6 and 12 and the PAREF Parents Survey regarding the Schools  
  Performance in delivering the PAREF Education. 
 
______  We finished accomplishing the PAREF Parents Survey 
 
_____ We would like to refer the following student to enroll in Westbridge for SY 2024-2025 
  Name of Boy:  __________________________________________   Grade Level:  __________ 
  Name of Parents: _________________________________ Mobile No: ______________________ 
 
 
_____________________________________  ____________________________________________ 
        Son’s Name/ Grade Level      Parents’ Signature over printed name 
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